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After a successful summer and fall rush, 
the beta theta chapter ended up inducting 19 new 
candidates.  This is currently the largest pledge 
class to be inducted since the founding class.  
Since this is the f irst fall rush since we moved into 
the new house, it is expected that this record 
won't hold for long. Taking over from recently 

elected Pylortes Stephen Burns: Ed McKinley, 
Thomas Geisinger, and Noah Taborda 
spearheaded the end of fall rush. Burns ran formal 
rush during the summer.

"It went really well, we are excited for the 
future of this fraternity. We are thril led to induct 
these new members," said Taborda. 
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Homecoming 

"TKE" hOME A 
pUPPY

The homecoming festivit ies for this this year are gearing 
up and for the Beta Theta chapter that means preparing for 
the upcoming competit ion. This year we are paired with 
the women of Delta Gamma and the men of Lambda Chi 
Alpha, and since both of their house are currently under 
construction all practices and building will be taking place 
at TKE. These events include dance, skit, f loat, and of 
course, pomping.  Homecoming itself  will be  October 
22nd, there will be a tailgate at the house and all alumni 
are welcome to attend. 

In order to contribute more to our philanthropy our 
chapter has started a new fund-raising plan to sell  "TKE  
Loves St.Jude's" bracelets. The bracelets will be sold at 2 
dollars a piece and all prof its will be donated. The idea 
was spearheaded by our new philanthropy chair Regan 
Hill. This is done in conjunction with our spring 
philanthropy and training for treatment. 

On Saturday October 8th from 10am til l 2pm, the Beta 
Theta Chapter will be holding a service event in 
conjunction with the Central Missouri Humane Society. 
Dogs and puppies will be available for adoption. All 
visitors are welcome, and alumni are encouraged to visit. 
The f l ier will be attached at the end of this newsletter
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